
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Final Comment
In terms of Section 38 of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: City of Tshwane Metropolitan Municipality
PO Box 440
Pretoria
0001

Proposed construction of a stormwater network, formalisation of a natural stream and the relocation of
services as needed in Karenpark.

Van Schalkwyk, J. February 2014. Cultural heritage impact assessment for the Proposed Storm Water
Pipeline Installation, Heinrich Avenue, Karen Park, Gauteng.

The proposed development entails the installation of a larger stormwater pipeline in the Heinrich Avenue
region of Karen Park, north of Pretoria, necessitated by rapid urban development in the region.

The author states that no archaeological heritage sites are known or were found to occur in the study area and
that any historic farmsteads older than 60 years that may have existed have either disappeared or have been
significantly altered. 

Final comment

The SAHRA Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit has no objection to the proposed development
in terms of archaeological heritage resources. As the nature of the development will not have an impact on
possible palaeontological resources, no palaeontological assessment is required. If any new evidence of
archaeological sites or artefacts, palaeontological fossils, graves or other heritage resources is found during
development, SAHRA and an archaeologist and/or palaeontologist, depending on the nature of the finds, must
be alerted immediately.

If the development will have any impact on Built Environment heritage resources, decisions regarding these
resources must be obtained from the Gauteng Provincial Heritage Resources Authority. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Andrew Salomon
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Heritage Officer: Archaeology
South African Heritage Resources Agency

________________________________________ 
Colette Scheermeyer
SAHRA Head Archaeologist
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: http://www.sahra.org.za/node/165755

Terms & Conditions:

1. This approval does not exonerate the applicant from obtaining local authority approval or any other necessary approval for
proposed work.

2. If any heritage resources, including graves or human remains, are encountered they must be reported to SAHRA immediately.
3. SAHRA reserves the right to request additional information as required.
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